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Welcome to the University of Lincoln! 
 

As the Dean of International and Postgraduate Taught Students, I would like to extend a very warm welcome to you. We 

hope you are looking forward to starting your academic studies here at the University. We are all very pleased you are 

joining us – your time here will be both exciting and rewarding. 

 

Our welcome week period, week beginning 16th September 2024, will provide a range of important course related 

activities and introduce you to the different facilities and support services the University provides to help you succeed in 

your academic studies. Teaching will commence week beginning 23rd September 2024. It is very important to us that as 

Postgraduate students you are fully engaged in your course from the outset and that you become part of the wider 

University Postgraduate community. Postgraduate study is a hugely important step, where the fundamentals of your 

undergraduate education are further developed. You may be extending the knowledge and skills from your first degree, or 

you may be exploring a new discipline. Either way, your period of study should be an enormously enriching one and I 

would encourage you to take full advantage of your time here. I would also encourage you to take full advantage of the 

Students’ Union during your time at the University of Lincoln, especially the welcome activities that have been planned for 

you. 

 

At the University of Lincoln, we place student representation and voice at the heart of everything we do. Early on in your 

course, there will be an opportunity to elect a Programme representative. I would encourage everyone to consider putting 

themselves forward and contributing to the University’s Postgraduate community. 

 

I look forward to meeting many of you during your time with us and wish you every success in your studies. If you wish to 

be in touch with the University of Lincoln before welcome week, please do not hesitate to contact us on 

pgenquiries@lincoln.ac.uk 

 

My congratulations again on securing your place at the University of Lincoln! 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 Claire Randerson 
 

 

Claire Randerson 

Dean of International and Postgraduate taught students 
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